
Our gang and county lines parents’ session
consists of speakers with lived experience
within the criminal justice system to unpack and
explore the realities and consequences of
county lines, gang involvement, and serious
youth violence. 

Perspectives from previous perpetrators and
runners/ transporters, combined with relevant
case studies, aid audiences in gaining an
authentic and credible understanding of this
complex and cross cutting issue. 

The session will help parents and carers to

identify the signs and triggers that a child or

young person might be involved in county

lines and gain an understanding of how to

appropriately respond to such indicators.

For Parents & Carers 

Education@stgilestrust.org.uk

November 2025

Tuesday 11  - 4:00pm - 5:30pmth

Thursday 27  - 5:00pm - 6:30pmth

WEBINAR
SESSION

For more information and to

secure your place, please

email vrp@n-somerset.gov.uk

specifying which date you

would like to attend.

mailto:vrp@n-somerset.gov.uk

